Governor Tom Wolf

Office of the Governor

508 Main Capitol Building

Harrisburg, PA 17120

Dear Governor Wolf:

I applaud your statement on June 27 that families “seeking refuge and opportunity in the United States should not face indefinite detainment in guarded facilities while they wait for a day in court and a fair hearing of their immigration case. ... All people, regardless of their nationality or immigration status, deserve dignity, liberty and safety.” 

As you know, immigrant detention is cruel and unnecessary, and during the COVID-19 pandemic it is nothing more than a death lottery.

I am writing to urge you to work creatively and expediently to have all detainees released from the Berks County Residential Center. 

Sincerely,

